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Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 6,1984, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-346/84-03 forwarded by our letter dated March 6,
1984. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

f

W. L. A elson, Chief
Materials and Safeguards Branch

cc: T. D. Murray, Station
Superintendent

cc w/ltr dtd 6/6/84, w/ UNCLASSIFIED
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION:
IE File
IE/DQASIP/0RPB
IE/ES
NMSS/SGPL

.NRR/DL/SSPB

cc w/1tr dtd 6/6/84 w/o UNCLASSIFIED
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION:

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA,
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James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio
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